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SelfWealth Limited (ASX: SWF) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of SelfWealth Limited (‘SWF’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of SWF, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 12 December 2018 or when the 
announcement is released to the market. 

Issued by 

Jon Chow 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
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 10 December 2018 
 
 
By email: Jon.Chow@asx.com.au 
 
Jon Chow 
Adviser Listings ASX Compliance (Melbourne) 
Level 4, North Tower 
525 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 
 

Dear Jon 
 

Request for a trading halt 
 
SelfWealth Limited ACN 154 324 428 (ASX: SWF) (the Company), requests that the Company's 
securities be placed into trading halt with immediate effect.   

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Company requests the trading halt in order to finalise 
arrangements around a potential capital raise, which the Company is not in a position to announce 
to the market at present.   

We anticipate that the trading halt will be required until the market opens on Wednesday, 12 
December 2018. An announcement will be made to the market prior to that time which will clarify 
the above.  

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted by the ASX 
Limited. 

Please contact us should you have any questions. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Phillip Hains 
Company Secretary 
 
 


